General Secretariat (SG)

Geneva, 13 February 2017

Ref: CL-17/06

Contact: Ms Doreen Bogdan-Martin To the Member States of ITU
E-mail: membership@itu.int

Subject: Dates and place of the ITU Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-18)

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have the honour to inform you that the consultation carried out by CL-16/58 of 13 December 2016 relating
to the exact dates and precise place for the Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-18) has received the agreement
of the required majority of the Member States of ITU, in accordance with Article 1, No. 2, of the ITU
Convention.

As a result, the following venue and dates have been confirmed:

- the Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-18) will take place in Dubai, United Arab Emirates, from Monday,
29 October to Friday, 16 November 2018.

The results of the consultation will be published in Notification No. 1591.

Yours faithfully,

(signed)

Houlin ZHAO
Secretary-General
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